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Dear reader, 

 

“Parshah Power” is a new weekly series that aims at 

teaching important life lessons gleaned from the Parshah 

of the week. 

 

Each week, we will choose one lesson that is at the core 

of the Torah portion and present a story which will depict 

that lesson in a fun and child friendly way. Best of all, 

there will be coloring pages to go along with it! 

 

We hope you will enjoy the weekly Parshah Power. If you 

have a suggestion for a future lesson, please share! 

 

For more info or to sign up, visit ParshahPower.com or 

email parshahpower@gmail.com 

 

See you next week, 
The Parshah Power team 










